SeDear Madame Chair Andrea Salinas and Committee,

I am writing this letter on behalf of my friend Abigail Eckhart and her children, as well as my own
experiences with my daughter and my nephew in opposition of HB3063. We have seen first hand the
struggle that these children have gone through as a result of being vaccinated. We believe it is unfair to
exclude children who have had adverse reactions to vaccines and have been denied a medical exemption.
We believe this is an infringement on parental rights, religious freedoms, and bodily autonomy. This is a
slippery slope of governmental overreach that will have serious ramifications on the overall health of all
our children. | am respectfully asking that you exercise your authority as legislators in a just and upright
manner and oppose this Bill. We love our children and want what’s best for them. Informed consent is a
right that shouldn’t be taken away from us.

Regards
Mandalyn Witty
nt from my iPhone



